

UNIT TEST 4

"GREEN ISSUES"

I. WRITING.

1. Adverbs of frequency.

Look at the table and complete the sentences according to the time that the kids recycle. Then complete with the frequency with the kids recycle.

Name	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday	Sunday
Robert							
Bob							
Ashley							
Rihana							

Always – never – sometimes - rarely

- Robert recycles bottles _____ at week. That means he _____ recycle.
- Bob recycles bottles _____ at week. That means he _____ recycle.
- Ashley _____ recycle.
- Rihana recycles bottles _____ at week. That means she _____ recycle.

2. Could.

Match the sentences about what we could do in each case.

- To fight against air pollution, _____ we could stop using plastic bags.
- To fight against water pollution, _____ we could recycle the wastes.
- To fight against the ozone layer destruction, _____ we could plant more trees.
- To fight against the pollution in the streets _____ could burn less chemicals.

UNIT TEST 4

"GREEN ISSUES"

II. READING.

1. Pollution.

Read the text and circle the correct alternative.

Human-made disasters in Chile

When we talk about natural disasters, we refer to events that happen as part of nature, like earthquakes. However, there is another type of disaster caused by people, which is known as human-made disaster. This disaster severely

affects people, property and the environment (animals, plants, soil and water). In Chile there have been several human-made disasters, which include: forest fires and oil spills.



Forest fires

A forest fire is a specific type of wildfire (an uncontrolled fire). They can occur naturally, but many forest fires are caused by humans with actions such as intentional fires and people's negligence with cigarettes, matches and campfires. Its effects can be devastating because it can destroy property, animals, vegetation and agricultural resources.



Oil spills

Oil spills can take place on land, but they usually refer to marine environments (especially oceans). They can happen by accident or intentionally when oil from ships and factories spills and pollutes the water. As a result, not only the animals and vegetation of the area could be affected, but also humans could breathe polluted air or eat contaminated food.

According to the text, what is a natural disaster?

- a) Earthquakes and forest fires.
- b) events of the nature.
- c) disaster caused by people.

What affect the human-made disasters?

- a) affects people and environment.
- b) affects houses and people.
- c) affects environment and the economy.

What are the forest fires?

- a) a wildfire.
- b) a controlled fire.
- c) an uncontrolled fire.

Where take place specially the oil spills?

- a) in the beach.
- b) in the rivers.
- c) in the oceans.

UNIT TEST 4

"GREEN ISSUES"

III. LISTENING.

1. Connectors and imperatives.

Match the audio with the corresponding picture according to what to do in case of an earthquake.

